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 Franklin Park Police Arrested Two Impaired Drivers 
During Holiday Enforcement Campaign 

 
Franklin Park, IL — The Franklin Park Police Department announced, they arrested 
two offenders for impaired driving during the winter holiday enforcement campaign.  
 
Additional citations included 21 seat belt, five speeding, one distracted driving, and 28 
other traffic citations. Three drivers were also found to be operating while their license 
privileges had been suspended or revoked.    
 
The Franklin Park Police Department partnered with the Illinois Department of 
Transportation and law enforcement throughout the state for the enforcement 
campaign. From Dec. 18 to Jan. 4, the Franklin Park Police Department ramped up its 
usual enforcement efforts, adding nine additional units.  
 
The Illinois Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over campaign is administered by IDOT with 
federal highway safety funds. 
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